
 

     
 

Fire Marshals Advisory Board Meeting 
Conference Call 

SD Department of Public Safety 
Sutherland Building 
118 W. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD 
 

DPS Conference Room #1 
February 18 – 2:00 P.M.  

 
 

Participants: 
Board Members - Richard Broderick, Michael Harstad, Jim Strain, Rick Gustad 
DPS Fire Marshal’s Office - Doug Hinkle, Paul Merriman 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
Call to order and roll call – Paul Merriman 
 
Jim Strain introduced a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.  The motion was 
seconded by Rich Broderick and minutes were approved. 
 
Paul Merriman and Doug Hinkle provided legislative updates on several bills of interest.  HB1129, 
HB1174, HB1133, and HB1087. 
  
Next Meeting Date: 
The next FMAB Meeting will tentatively be held Tuesday March 18, from 10-2 p.m. at the DPS – 
Sutherland Building, 2nd Floor Conference Room in Pierre. 
 
Adjourn   
                  
    
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://dps.sd.gov/default.aspx

